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Friday 25th February 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

In among all the rain and wind, the highlight of the week was the St Ives Rotary Quiz that took place 

last night with a team of Year 6 pupils who were AMAZING! We came second out of ten schools and 

the children were so quick with the answers. Better than the success of second place was the sense 

of ‘togetherness’ and fulfilling our school motto of Together Everyone Achieves More. The team 
effort was superb!  

 

Another highlight of the week has been the visiting theatre company who have been exploring the 

story of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory through dance and drama. This event is in advance of 
World Book Day next Thursday 3rd March.  

  

Whilst there have been so many wet and windy days, we have not been able to put out the fantastic 

boards on the playground that were created during Children’s Mental Health Awareness week. 

Please do look out for them as they are a great celebration of the activities that took place during 

that week.  

 

It was great to see so many children in their uniforms for World Thinking Day on Tuesday 22nd 
February. 

  

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend!  



 

What's on next week: 

Monday 21st February 

Art Club  - Year 3/4  - 3:15-4:15pm 

Art Club  - Year 5/6  - 4:15-5:15pm 

Hybrid Home School Meetings - 3:30-5:00pm 

Tuesday 1st March 

Hybrid Home School Meetings - 3:30-7:00pm 

Wednesday 2nd March 

Hybrid Home School Meetings - 3:30-5:00pm 

Thursday 3rd March 

World Book Day - All children can come to school dressed up as their favourite book character for 
World Book Day. It is also the launch of  The Learning Shed on the playground!! 

 

Please see below some forthcoming dates for your calendar: 

• 17th March - UKS2 Key Influencer Assembly (Further information to follow nearer the date)  

• 18th March - Red Nose Day - All children can dress up in red for the day. Details to follow on 

donations  for this amazing event from Comic Relief  

• 21st March - Come to Learn - The subject has now been changed to 'Children's Mental 
Health' which will be led by Dan Jones and Michelle Parker 


